
                                                                 

 

       
  

TANA WATER WORKS DEVELOPMENT AGENCY (TWWDA) 
   

ADDENDUM NO.4 UNDER TENDERS NOTICE NO. 6 OF FY 2024-2025  
  

(i) Tana Water Works Development Agency (TWWDA) wishes to draw the attention of all Interested Bidders 

for the Tender for Construction of Mbeere South Water Project – LOT 2 (Kiambere Water Supply Project), 

as had been advertised by way of uploading on the PPIP and TWWDA Website on Thursday 9th December 

2024 to the following adjustments/Changes to the Tender as indicated in the table below.  

(ii) This addendum relates to the adjustments made on the BOQs Nos 3.4, 4.1, 6, 7, 8, 9, the respective collection 

sheets, and the response to enquiries that have been received from the Potential bidders. The changes are now 

uploaded on the Agency`s website (www.tanawwda.go.ke). 

 

 Tender Name and Number  Change/s Made 

1. Tender for the Construction of Mbeere South 

Water Project- LOT 2 (Kiambere Water Supply 

Project) TWWDA/T/007/2024-25 

a. BOQ Numbers 3.4 and 4.1 alongside their respective Collection Sheets have 

been adjusted as per the attached detailed BOQs. 

b. BOQ Numbers 6, 7, 8 and 9 alongside their respective Collection Sheets and 

Summary Sheets have been adjusted as per the attached detailed BOQs. 

c. Grand Summary has also been changed accordingly as detailed in the attached 

sheet.  

Responses to inquiries received by TWWDA from the potential bidders 

regarding the details in the bid documents have been attached herewith. 

 

(iii) This addendum shall form part of the named Tender Document and be construed as such pursuant to the 

section on `Amendments of Bid Documents` as explained in the bid. 

 

                         For further clarification, kindly use the email address indicated: ceo@tanawwda.go.ke  

 

Chief Executive Officer,  

Tana Water Works Development  

Agency, P.O Box 1292-10100, NYERI  

 

Addendum Dated: 06/02/2025 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.tanawwda.go.ke/

